
 
 

 
 

1441 Schilling Place, North Building, Salinas, CA 93901 

MONTEREY COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD EXTENDED FOR THE 
INTERLAKE TUNNEL AND SPILLWAY MODIFICATION PROJECT  

DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT (EIR) 
 

The Monterey County Water Resources Agency (MCWRA) is extending the public review and comment 
period for the Interlake Tunnel and Spillway Modification Project Draft Environmental Impact Report 
(EIR). The public comment period will now end on March 21, 2023. 

The Draft EIR and all attachments are available on MCWRA’s website: 
https://www.co.monterey.ca.us/government/government-links/water-resources-agency/projects-
facilities/interlake-tunnel  

The Draft EIR is also available for review at the following locations: 

• Monterey County Water Resources Agency, 1441 Schilling Place, North Building, Salinas, CA 93901 
• Paso Robles City Library, 1000 Spring Street, Paso Robles, CA 93446 

Public Review Period: The Draft EIR will be available for a 60‐day public review period from January 20, 
2023 to March 21, 2023. Please submit written comments on the Draft EIR by 5 p.m. PST March 21, 2023 
via one of the following methods: 

• email at tunnelEIR@co.monterey.ca.us 

• U.S. mail to:  

Alex Henson, Associate Water Resources Engineer 
Monterey County Water Resources Agency 
1441 Schilling Place, North Building, Salinas, CA 93901 

The submittal of written comments by email would be greatly appreciated (attached documents in 
Microsoft Word or PDF format are encouraged). Written comments received in response to this Draft 
EIR during the public review period will be addressed in the Final EIR response-to-comments section. 
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